
Haliburton L.O.L. Receives Thanks
Haliburton, Feb. 21 (Staff)—The 

following are letters of appreciation 
received by the members of the 
Ladies Orange Lodge Haliburton  
for Christmas parcels received 
Dear Friend.-

Very best thanks to you for 
 the gift I received this week. The 
 articles are most welcome and I 
certainly appreciate your kindness. 
We hope it won’t be too long be- 
fore we hall be back to say Thank 
You in person. I understand that 
Haliburton is getting a real old- 
fashioned w inter this year and I 
sure would like to get a look a t  
snow again. It’s not precisely hot 
here at the moment, but the oran- 
ges and bananas are still growing. 
I ’d trade them for an apple.

Best wishes to all the members 
of the LOB A.

Sincerely 
B ill Anderson


